<u>First Minister and deputy First</u> <u>Minister condemn 'despicable' attack</u> on Belfast Multi-Cultural Association

First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle O'Neill have condemned last night's attack on Belfast Multi-Cultural Association, which is being investigated as a hate crime.

Travel Corridor Suspended

The UK Government has announced that it is to suspend the travel corridor system until at least 15 February.

<u>We cannot ease up in our fightback —</u> Health Minister

That was the message from Health Minister Robin Swann as Northern Ireland's most recent Covid-19 figures were announced and as hospitals here prepare for the full brunt of the latest surge.

<u>Statement on roundtable meeting with</u> retail sector

The First Minister and deputy First Minister had a positive engagement with the retail sector today to discuss the ongoing work to respond to the Covid-19 pandemic.

<u>Dr McBride and Dr Holohan urge</u> <u>everyone to stay home</u>

Chief Medical Officers in Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland have voiced their concerns about the high levels of Covid-19 and are urging everyone to stay home.